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October5, 2018

Rob Hoggan

Ross Valley Fire Department
777 San Anselmo Ave.

San Anselmo, CA 94960

Dear Rob,

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and our staff, | would like to thank you for your quick action to
provide us with a generator and lighting at our Harvest Dinner on September 21* following a

transformer outage right before the event.

Our Harvest Dinner is an important annual fundraising event, bringing together some of our biggest
supporters to raise money for the care of our grounds. When we lost power minutes before the evening
began, we did not know how we would be able to continue without any lighting for our caterers or
guests. You and your firefighters truly saved the event by providing us with a generator and flood lights
so that we could keep the event going and provide over 160 people with an amazing dinner.

Thank you for your service that evening and for all that you do for our community.

Sincerely,

Executive Director
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Board of Trustees Diane Doodha, President - Thomas Perry, Vice-President - Joe Behrendt, Secretary
Robin MacNaughton, Treasurer - Vivien Bronshvag - Andy Evans - Melissa Harris
Jessica Fairchild - James Kauffman - Jordan Lavinsky - Edison Lewis - Pamela Scott
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